Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health {mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 4:35 PM

To: James Barnard; 'bill. borgh@conocophillips.com'’

Cc: 'skauto@alamedanet.net’

Subject: RO450, Corrective Action Plan- Additional Information requested

Dear Mr. Bargh, .

ACEH has reviewed the Corrective Action Plan that was submitted by Delta Environmental and has determined that
additional information is needed on the proposed corrective action before we can approve the CAP. The location of the
proposed injection points should be submitted as well as the area of the proposed excavation. Also, let me know what
material will be used to backfill the excavation to ensure that a preferential pathway is not created. Once this
information is received and ACEH concurs with the remediation plan, the 30 day public participation period will begin.

- Following the end of the 30 day public participation period the CAP may be implemented provided that no comments
opposing the CAP are received.

Barbara Jakubh, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Pky. ' *
Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http:/Svwww.aceov.org/aceh/loplust. htm




